
QUESTIONS FOR FINE ARTS COMMISSION APPLICANTS 
 

1. What is your philosophy regarding use of public funds for the 
arts? 

 
2. Have you ever served on a board or commission, or attended any 

of Cupertino’s advisory committee meetings? 
 
3. What do you see as the role of public art? 
 
4. Have you ever been active in arts advocacy?  If so, in what 

respect? 
 
5. What kind of art would you like to see in the City?  Where? 
 
6. If you could accomplish one thing next year on this commission, 

what would it be? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Fine Arts Commission is subject to the Political Reform Act and 
members are required to submit Statements of Economic Interest upon 
appointment and annually thereafter. 
 


